PRESS INFORMATION LECTURE TOUR
OTEPIC | PERMACULTURE IN KENYA
JOIN THE REAL FOOD REVOLUTION
Philip Odhiambo Munyasia from Kenya will come to Europe in summer & autumn 2023 to present his project OTEPIC.

Philip grew up in the slum Mitume in Kitale, a city in Western Kenya. Hunger, violence, unemployment and tribal conflicts are the order of the day there. Already as a teenager he formulated his great vision of the real food revolution: Sustainable self-nourishment, knowledge transfer and living in peace and harmony with nature. After studying in the USA and Portugal, he returned to Kenya and found like-minded people. The OTEPIC project was launched 14 years ago and his vision began to become reality.

Since its inception, the project has included workshops and training, sustainable food production and permaculture. Many hurdles have been overcome over the past years. Today, the project cultivates four gardens on an area of 11 hectares. There is an orphanage, a dance group and many helpers and supporters. Among other things, two solar-powered wells provide 3,000 people with access to clean drinking water. For the further development and transfer of know-how, an ecological and self-sufficient peace culture village with seminar centre is to be created.

OTEPIC brings hope and perspective to the poorest regions of Kenya and East Africa. Much has already been achieved, but there is still much to be done before the whole vision becomes reality.
The organiZation
OTEPIC, „Organic Technology Extension and Promotion of Initiative Centre” has been registered as „Community Based Organization“ (CBO) in 2008.

The exclusively Kenyan OTEPIC organization consists of 5 board members, 11 permanent employees, and depending on the season, up to 50 volunteers. 

CONTACT
Further information about the tour: tour@otepic.org 
Philip Odhiambo Munyasia, OTEPIC Coordinator
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